
Sunday Masses: Saturday Evening:6pm; Sunday:10am & 5pm. Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday 5.15pm-5.45pm or by request. 
Sacrament of Baptism: 12noon Sunday contact the Parish Office Weddings: Contact Parish Office: 6 months notice required . 

Holy Family School: Tudway Road SE3 9YX Head Teacher: Helen Hart  Tel: 020 8856 2708  

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI): Year B: 3 JUNE 2018:  
Happy Birthday to all those celebrating their birthday this week. 
 
 
                                          6.00pm Lilly Wilson RIP     (Dorothy and family) 
 3 June, Sunday             10.00am Sheila Gilmour RIP (Margaret & Jim Doran)  
                                          5.00pm People of the Parish 
                                                  
  4 June, Monday             9.30am       Sheila Gilmour RIP    (Bakelmuns & Arnoldas)  Feria       
  5 June, Tuesday             9.30am            Jimmy Queen RIP– 4th anniversary   (Margaret Queen) 
     Saint Boniface, Bishop and  Martyr, Memorial 
  6 June, Wednesday        9.30am       Fr Eric Nimmo RIP   (Dulcie & Brian Nichols)  Feria 
  7 June, Thursday           9.30am        In Thanksgiving         Feria 
  8 June, Friday               9.30am         Pansy Bakelmun RIP - anniversary   (Chris & Geraldine) 
     Feast of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus (Year B) 
  9 June, Saturday           9.00am            Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Adoration & Rosary then Mass 
                                          9.30am      Jimmy Browne RIP    (Margaret Browne) 
    The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Memorial  
 
 
TENTH SUNDAY: Year B: 10 JUNE 2018:  
(Second collection for the Catholic Trust for England Wales (CaTEW) which supports the legal, financial and 
charitable activities of the Bishops’ Conference, its departments, agencies and offices.  This collection helps the 
Bishop of England and Wales with the revenue necessary for the central administration of the Church in this 
country.  
 
                                          6.00pm Helen & Michael Everest’s Well Being  (Maureen) 
10 June, Sunday             10.00am Geoffrey Arnolda RIP - anniversary  (Bakelmuns & Arnoldas)   
                                          5.00pm People of the Parish 

Parish Office Opening: Please note that Fr Hyacinth’s day off is on a Monday.  The office is not always covered so if your call is 
not answered, please leave a message and we will get back to you asap. 

Parochial administrator: Fr. Hyacinth Ogbodo CSSP 

141 Kidbrooke Park Road, London SE3 0DZ 

Parish Office Tel: 020 8856 4536  

E-mail: office@sjfkcc.org.uk Website: www.sjfkcc.org.uk 

P lease Remember to Pray for the Sick and the Housebound: Karon Phillips-Allen, Bob Driscoll, Monica Whita-
ker, Rachel Camozzi-Jones, Jackie Rennie, Paul Foley, Joe Grandy, Agnes Parker, Alan Fitzsimons, Trixie Durey, 

Sandra Newman, Margaret Bondarenko, Lucas Lekule, Mary Coughlan, Mike Harris, Catherine Leeper, Brian D’Ol-
iveira, Joanna Connors, Annette Bain, Angelita (Lili) Mendoza, Anne Donnelly, Gerard Quirke, Emily Longua, Vera 
Molloy, Camillo Atampugre, Joseph Many,  Doreen Grandon, Anthony O’Doherty, Thelma Harnett, Louise Magill, 
Anna Mellon, Michael Needham, Celia Hayward, Maria Mottau, Danielle Papie, Rod Feeney, Michael Everest,  Mary 
Grace Cruz, Callistus Iwu, Tom & Margot Nimmo,  Gwendoline Phillips, France Lester Barrera, Tina Borland and all 
those not listed here. 
 
Prayer for the sick and housebound 
“Father, we thank you for the gift of your Son in this Eucharist.  We now place before you all the sick and house-
bound of the Parish.  As they share in this Eucharist with us, we pray that they may come to know the depth of your 
love for them, and the joy, peace and healing of your presence. Through Christ our Lord. Amen.” 
 
Please remember those who have died recently especially Sheila Gilmour, Jessie Mayne (a former Parishioner) and 
those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  May God grant them eternal rest.   
 
Baptisms: Please pray for Blake Lloyd Powell who is to be baptized in our Church on Sunday, 3 June.  Please pray 
also for his parents and godparents. 
 



You are loved more than you will ever know by someone who died to know you.  Romans5:8 

At a 

Glance 

 Choir practice - 15 minutes before 
10am Mass on Sunday. Fr Hyacinth 
appeals for volunteers to join the 
Parish choir, sing to praise God and 
make our celebrations inspiring.   

 

 Saturday 26th May, 7pm: Social 
Evening (formerly known as “Soup 
kitchen”).  Everyone welcome. 

 

 Friday, 29 June: 7.30pm: Women’s 
Prayer Support Group 

 

 Dates for your diary: 
   9 June - Quiz Night 
 24 June - Parish Feast Day 
 14 July -  Summer Fayre 
Further details for each of these events 
will be published in due course. 

Parish Finances: 
Offering: for the upkeep of the 
Parish: 27 May 2018 
Total collection was ££607.26 including 
£159 from Standing Orders.  Potential 
Gift Aid: £65.38. 
 
Thank you for your generosity. 
 
Gift Aid: If you wish to sign up for Gift 
Aid or donate by Standing Order, please 
complete a relevant form from the 
porch.  
 

C onfirmation Programme 2018: The 
Confirmation Service lead by Bishop 

Patrick Lynch will be on Sunday 3 June at 
10am. 
 
“New” Parish Hymn Books: as you know 
we have been raising money to buy new 
Parish hymn books for some while.  There 
was also some discussion about whether they 
should be replaced with a more up to date 
digital approach.   The Finance Committee 
has decided to defer that decision until the 
arrival of the new Parish Priest in September.  
And in the meantime I am sure you will be 
pleased to see that we are now using some 
recycled books which were donated to the 
Parish.  Please use them with care so that the 
bindings are not broken.  
  
Quiz Night: Saturday, 9th June at 7pm in 
church Hall.  Tickets on sale after all 
Masses.  £3 per ticket.  Why not invite 
family and friends to form a team of up to 8 
per table and make this fundraising and 
social evening a great success?   Please bring 
your own drinks.  Some nibbles will be 
provided on the table.  There will be a raffle 
on the night - any contributions for raffle will 
be greatly appreciated. 
 
Other forthcoming Parish events: 
 

P arish Feast Day: 24 June : watch this 
space for more information. 

 

S ummer Fayre: 14 July 2018. 
Donations needed e.g. sweets, bottles of 

drink, unwanted gifts, toys, plants, cakes 
(nearer the event), raffle prizes.  No jumble 
this time please.  Leave your donations in 
the porch or hand them in at the presbytery. 
 
The next meeting of the Social Committee 
is on Tuesday, 5 June at 7pm.  New 
members welcome.  
 

W omen’s Prayer Support Group. 
Thank you to all who came for the 

Prayer support programme.  The next one is 
on Friday, 29 June at 7.30pm. 
 

M issio Red boxes and Gift Aid 
envelopes:  please collect your boxes 

and envelopes from the Porch on your way 
out.  
 

M ass Intentions:   We are desperately  
short of Mass intentions for the 

coming weeks.  Brown Mass intention 
envelopes can be found in the Church 
porch.  Completed envelopes should be 
either posted through the Presbytery letter 
box or dropped into the offertory collection 
baskets. Please note that a donation of at least 
£10 should be made.  If there is a shortfall, 
the balance has to be made up by the Parish. 
 

D ata Protection: as you may be aware 
there is some new data protection 

legislation coming into force on 25th May 
2018, which is going to impact on all of us.  
One of the responsibilities we will now have 
to undertake is to know who has access to the 

vast amount of personal information we hold 
in the Parish.  I know that a great number of 
you currently volunteer for the Parish or may 
have done so in the past and may have some 
personal information at your home in a file 
and/or on a PC or laptop.  Please could you 
let either me or the office know if this applies 
to you so that I can let you know what 
actions you will need to take going forward.  
The Archbishop is encouraging all of us to 
help implement these changes and I thank 
you in advance for your cooperation.  
 

M inistry to the Sick and Housebound: 

please inform Fr Hyacinth or the 

Parish office,  if any Parishioner who is sick 

or housebound would welcome a visit from 

an Eucharistic Minister, Sr Francis or a 

Priest. We will need their name, address and 

telephone number.   

A n International Exhibition: The 
Eucharistic Miracles of the World. 

This is taking place in May at St Anselm’s 
Dartford, DA1 2HJ.  For more details 
contact Fr Stephen Boyle, Tel 01322 220075 
or email: stanselm01@googlemail.com.  
 

M EDJUGORJE IRISH CENTRE 
PILGRIMAGES 2018: 7 nights B&B 

and Airport Shuttle service from €279 per 
person.  For further  info call Tel. 020 3239 
8662 or email reservations@med-
irishcentre.com.  
 

P ilgrimages to Lourdes, Lisieux, Paris, 
Nevers, Rocamadour & Montligeon 
by Luxury coach  and Pilgrimage to the 

Holy Land: 9 October to 17 October: £1,229 
including all excursions. Pilgrimage to 
Fatima: 25 Nov to 1 Dec including all 
excursions for £759. For further information 
call Mrs Mozzi on 0208472 0843 or 07859 
027301.  

Tea and coffee is available in the 
Parish Hall after the 10am Mass every 
Sunday. All welcome.   
 
Amina’s Pies are also back on sale every 
Sunday after 10am Mass. They sell out 
very quickly each week so make sure 
you don’t miss out!! The funds raised are 
used to support the church. 

Check out easyfundraising on the 
website: www.sjfkcc.org.uk. If you shop 
online, please sign up and support the 
Parish.   
It won’t cost you a penny but for every £ 
you spend at a number of retailers, the 
Parish will receive a small percentage. 

C hurch Flowers: Please post 
any requests and/or donations 

through the box in the porch.  

R osary: please join us for the rosary 
at 9am every Saturday before the 

morning Mass.  The first Saturday of 
each month is devoted to the Fatima 
Rosary which is a special devotion to 
Our Lady of Fatima.   
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